Rioux, Luke MUNI:EX

From: Don Hardman <dhardman@canadasoccer.com>

Sent: July 22, 2021 1:43 PM

To: Mayhew, Neilane TACS:EX

Cc: Peter Montopoli; Foster, Doug FIN:EX; Currie, David TACS:EX; Wood, Chelsea TACS:EX
Subject: Re: FIFA World Cup 2026 next steps

[EXTERNAL]

Neilane —

Thank you for your email and updates as provided. We were clarifying some issues on our side prior to responding.

We are encouraged by the interest which the Premier has recently expressed regarding opportunities around FIFA
World Cup 2026. Recognizing the issues you raised in your email, we are able to update the following:

5.16; s.21

s.16; s.21

| look forward to our meeting next week for further discussion.

Don
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From: "Mayhew, Neilane TACS:EX" <Neilane.Mayhew@gov.bc.ca>

Date: Monday, July 19, 2021 at 4:41 PM

To: Don Hardman <dhardman@canadasoccer.com>

Cc: Peter Montopoli <pmontopoli@canadasoccer.com>, "Foster, Doug FIN:EX" <Doug.Foster@gov.bc.ca>,
David Currie <David.Currie@gov.bc.ca>, "Wood, Chelsea TACS:EX" <Chelsea.Wood@gov.bc.ca>

Subject: RE: FIFA World Cup 2026 next steps

Don, thanks for your email.

My apologies for being unable to join the last meeting with you. | was back in the office last week and Doug and Amy
debriefed me on the meeting.

In advance of our next conversation, | want to provide some context on what we are hoping to discuss.

s.13; 5.16

s.13; 5.16
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s.13; 5.16

Anything that you are able to provide in writing, ahead of the meeting, would be appreciated and further assist our
discussions. | will have my office set up a time for us to meet next week to further discuss these matters. Currently, it is
myself, staff from my ministry and Doug Foster working on this matter and as we move further along, we will add
members to our team as appropriate. In the meantime, | would appreciate it if you could let your colleagues know that
my office is the central point of any outreach and contact for the Province as we continue doing further work.

We will also be continuing to keep my minister and the Premier’s office briefed on progress.

Neilane Mayhew

Deputy Minister

Ministry of Tourism, Arts, Culture and Sport
778-698-0450

From: Don Hardman <dhardman@canadasoccer.com>

Sent: June 29, 2021 2:34 PM

To: Foster, Doug FIN:EX <Doug.Foster@gov.bc.ca>; Schneider, Amy TACS:EX <Amy.Schneider@gov.bc.ca>

Cc: Mayhew, Neilane TACS:EX <Neilane.Mayhew@gov.bc.ca>; Peter Montopoli <pmontopoli@canadasoccer.com>
Subject: FIFA World Cup 2026 next steps

Doug, Amy —

Thanks for your time on the call today. | look forward to connecting after the holiday weekend to review where we head
next around FIFA World Cup 2026 discussions. My contact details are below.

Thanks again,

Don
Don Hardman
CANADA Chief Planning Officer, 2026
NN T 604-340-2877 Vancouver

canadasoccer.com
Twitter.com/CanadaSoccerEN | facebook.com/canadasoccer
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